
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 19, 2022 
 
 

Mayor’s Volunteer Recognition Moves to Vienna Fire Department 
 
Due to cooler-than-expected temperatures for this time of year, the Mayor’s 
Volunteer Recognition program scheduled for Tuesday, April 19 at 6 p.m. has 
been moved from the Town Green to the Vienna Volunteer Fire Department 
located at 400 Center St. S.  The public is invited to attend. 
 
This year, Mayor Linda Colbert will recognize 100 volunteers for their service to 
the Vienna community through a wide range of activities. Both individuals and 
groups will be recognized for volunteer service that includes everything from free 
tutoring to volunteering at the Freeman Store and more. Entertainment prior to the 
event will be provided by The Jammers.     
 

### 

Media Contacts 
Karen Acar Thayer, APR 

703-255-6330 | Office 
571-263-4035 | Cell  

Caleb Lester 
703-255-6361 | Office 

571-926-2241 | Cell  
 


